
Lockdown 3: students’ successes in Drama. 

 

During lockdown 3 the Drama Department at HCC have had the pleasure of 

receiving beautiful work by our students. Thank you to all students and parents who 

made this possible and who worked so very hard. 

In Mrs McNamara’s classes, the Yr7 ‘A Midsummer Night’s Dream’ scheme gave 

students the opportunity to explore Shakespeare. Exploring the play through set 

design, a director’s perspective and creating short monologues. 

Below is a small selection of the outstanding work handed in: 

 

 

 

 



In Mrs Spink’s classes, Year 7 were doing a Greek Theatre scheme where they 

learnt about the origins of modern theatre and Greek myths along with theatrical 

skills like choral speech and physical theatre.  

Below is a small selection of the outstanding work handed in: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



In Mrs McNamara’s classes, the Year 8 Puppetry scheme saw students make a 

variety of different puppets from shadow to sock puppets. These glorious puppets 

were then given a space to be seen in the students own scripted stories.  

Below is a small selection of the outstanding work handed in: 

 

 

 

 

 

 



In Mrs Spink’s classes, Year 8 were doing a Radio play scheme where they learnt 

about The War of the Worlds, experimented with creating their own sound effects 

and wrote scripts for radio drama.  

Below is a small selection of the outstanding work handed in: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



In Mrs McNamara’s classes, the Year 9 Trestle Mask scheme gave students the 

chance to explore the history of the company and their masks and create characters 

stemming from the varying masks available. 

Below is a small selection of the outstanding work handed in: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



In Mrs Spink’s classes, Year 9 made the most of all the incredible professional 

theatre productions online currently. They watched a production of Peter Pan from 

the National Theatre, wrote detailed notes on all aspects of the production from 

acting skills to sound effects and then submitted an analytical review.  

Below is a small selection of the outstanding work handed in: 

 

 

 

 

Well done to everyone whose work is showcased here. There really was a lot 

to choose from. Keep up the hard work! 

 


